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From: Claudio Flores <claudio.flores@mornpen.vic.gov.au>
Date: Tue, Feb 14, 2023 at 9:58 AM
Subject: RE: Peer review : Macrae Landslip ( other issues)
To: paul willigenburg 
Cc: Benjamin Essing <Benjamin.Essing@mornpen.vic.gov.au>

Hi Paul,

I confirm that the peer review has been completed and the proposed methodology and 2-3 staged approach has been
considered acceptable.
The next step is for the owners of 10-12 view point road to commence design documentation. Once the design
documentation is completed and peer reviewed a shire road opening permit will need to be obtained before the works
may commence.

The design documentation will involve more testing and inspection of the site and owners are working hard to get the
relevant documentation as soon as possible.

Please refer to my responses to your queries in bold below:

A: who is the Geo Tech group used by the owners.
 You may have advised before but could you 
 confirm again. Civil test

B: we assumed the detail of the plan : drawings etc 
 would have been part of the review.

      They must be available now. Drawings were not part of the review. The review was around
the findings and proposal to stabilise the site via a 2-3 stage approach.

C: please confirm again that Cardno are the shire 
 Geo tech contractor.  Stantec (formally known as Cardno) have been engaged by the shire.

D: please confirm how many inspections: tests : 
 reviews there have been. I am unsure and I will find out from the relevant department. 

We understand the shire inspects the site on a regular basis: the attached photo shows a
significant wet area around and underneath the platform at the top of the slope. It’s been there for
a while now.  I will make enquiries and have this area inspected.

Regards

CLAUDIO FLORES | Building Surveyor
Email: claudio.flores@mornpen.vic.gov.au
Phone: 03 5950 1060
Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 2 Queen Street, Mornington VIC 3931
Follow us on social media!
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Mornington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people, 
the Traditional Custodians of these lands and waters.
We are committed to carbon neutrality.




